
From: Erin Megenity <emegenity@gmail.com> 
Date: August 17, 2022 at 8:26:07 PM CDT 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: In Support of File No. 220401 

  

Hello,  
 
I am writing in support of the Hackett Ave re-zoning. This apartment development is exactly the kind of 
development we need to meet current housing demands, increase density in a walkable neighborhood, 
and benefit both the city through tax revenue and the church itself. More housing stock is much more 
important than a parking lot.  
 
Erin Megenity 
City of Milwaukee resident 
--  
Erin Megenity 
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